
 

 GO VIKINGS!  

 Summer Mathematics Pursuit 

 
Summer work is designed to help students stay sharp on their existing skills to allow for a 

faster acquisition of new skills taught in the following year. The math assignments at 

Khan academy are for FPD Upper School students (rising 6th-12th). Khan Academy is an 

online curriculum support for students to review skills. Assignments must be turned in by 

Monday, August 7, 2023. Student assignments are found on Khan Academy.  

If you have any pressing issues, please email: Kristen.Kreutner@fpdmacon.org 

 

Will this count as a grade? 

Yes, your student will receive a minor assessment grade based on completion and 

accuracy.  

 

Khan Academy:  

Your student’s username and password are located in Viking Connect under “Official 
Notes.” Students have already created an account in Khan Academy using their FPD 

email account. 

 

Assignments on Khan are published and available for students to view. Make sure the 

assignments being completed are the ones assigned on your "Home" tab. Students are 

not required to view the course videos; however, FPD strongly recommends students 

watch the video tutorials if they are not earning 100% on their assignments.  

 

Complete each of the following exercises at Khan Academy with a score of 80%. You 

have unlimited attempts until Monday, August 7th. Take advantage of the hints and 

videos provided through the website to prepare yourself for the next year of 

mathematics. You should see these assignments on your “Home” tab. Do not try to 
search these assignments out. If they have not been assigned to you, the results will not 

get to your teacher.  

 

All curriculum has been carefully curated to keep student’s skills sharp. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Kristen Kreutner at 

Kristen.Kreutner@fpdmacon.org or call 478-477-6505.  
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